Kids Fishing Derby

Sawmill Pond continues to be stocked with fish and will be
full for the June 9 annual Kids Fishing Derby.

Look for some big cutthroat trout to be on the lines.

This pond on the edge of South Lake Tahoe at Sawmill Road and
Lake Tahoe Boulevard is only for kids 14 and younger. No one
older is allowed to fish there.

The Department of Fish and Game is bringing in the trout from
Heenan Lake for the derby, which is from 8am-noon.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/06/kids-fishing-derby/

